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Brothers,

I hope all of you have a wonderful and safe Thanksgiving. 

I would like to thank all who participated and assisted in the census count for St. Cecilia’s, 
especially Chuck Kuhar who helped with every Mass most Sundays.

The Resurrection of Our Lord Parish Recruitment Drive resulted in one potential new 
member.  We hosted an open house on Tuesday, October 23, following the weekend Drive at 
Resurrection.  Thanks to all those who helped at the masses and the open house and a 
special thanks to Tony DiCicco who arranged everything with Father DeGrassa.  Tony also did
an excellent job speaking for the Knights of Columbus at each mass.

Thanks to Chuck Kuhar, Don Ibach, Ed O’Reilly and their friends who gave up their Saturday 
morning to help the Sisters of Life and thanks to all those who donated money for the project. 
If you know where we can get a used conference table, 4 kitchen counter tops and a dozen 
office chairs donated to the Sisters, please contact Chuck at  215-694-3708 or email him at 
.chuckkuhar@gmail.com 

On the 15th of November, we will be celebrating our Memorial Mass at the Council. We will 
have a reception as well after the mass. This mass is dedicated to our brothers who have 
been called to the lord in the past 12 months and is open to all our members and their 
families. Please come and help honor our departed brothers.

The COAL program is in full gear. Any tickets you have sold need to be turned in as soon as 
you can.

All of you should have received my letter about our Thanksgiving basket donations. The 
response by you so far has been wonderful. We will be issuing the gift cards after our 
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memorial mass. Please donate to this wonderful cause - remember our first principal is 
Charity, and that is by far our greatest strength.  

We will be selling our “Keep Christ in Christmas” magnets at  St. Cecilia’s after each mass the
first weekend in December – Saturday, December 1, after the 5:00 P. M. mass and Sunday 
December 2 after the 6:30, 8:00, 9:30 and 11:00 A,. M. masses.  Your help is greatly 
appreciated.

In December also we will be selling our “Keep Christ in Christmas” magnets at Maternity BVM
and Resurrection of Our Lord parishes. We are waiting for confirmation from those parishes 
about the dates. An email will go out once we have confirmation of the dates. We will need 
help after the masses selling the magnets.

Brother Bill Urban will be at our December 6, 2018 business meeting to answer any questions
you may have about Knights of Columbus Insurance.

Vivat Jesus,

David Montvydas 

Grand Knight

***********************************************************************************************************************

Death & Distress............ .David Montvydas, GK 215-964-4665 ….................dmontvydas@verizon.net  
Deputy Grand Knight ….. Will Schmitt   215-284-8821 ….............................. wajschmitt@gmail.com
Chancellor....................... Chuck Kuhar  215-694-3708...................................chuckkuhar@gmail.com 
Financial Secretary.......... Domenic Marzullo 215-837-1847........................... domenicm@prodigy.net 
Visitation.......................... David Montvydas, GK 215-964-4665..................... dmontvydas@verizon.net  
Insurance Agent………... .William Urban 267-984-8068 …............................ william.urban@kofc.org        

BANNER STAFF 

Editor........ Herb Marizy  267-566-4718    herb@herbmarizy.com 
Assistant.....Will Schmitt  215-284-8821    wajschmitt@gmail.com 

Please submit all articles for the Banner by the 20th of the month.
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 ACTIVITIES FOR

NOVEMBER     DECEMBER
  1 - No Meeting (All Saints Day)   6 - Business Meeting 
  8 – Buisness & Home Association Meeting 13 - Home Association Meeting
15 - Memorial Mass at Council 7:30pm 20 – Grand Knight’s Party 
22 - Thanksgiving 27 - No Meeting
29 - Officer’s Meeting 

**************************************************************************************************************************

 REMEMBER TO PRAY FOR OUR ILL BROTHER KNIGHTS & LADIES

Please call or email the names of all ill Brother Knights

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO ALL WHO WERE BORN IN NOVEMBER

Robert Bonner Matthew Burg, Jr Brian Corrigan John Coyle
Stephen DeSanto Bas Encarnacion George Fecik  Gus Larizzio
Herb Marizy Rev Skip Miller Lou Parrino George Raysik
Erwin Scharf George Schild Louis Visconto, Sr 

A VERY SPECIAL HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO FATHER THOMAS J. F. RYAN COUNCIL #5036

WE ARE 58 YEARS OLD ON NOVEMBER 13!

If we missed your birthday, our apologies. Our records may not be up-to-date. Please notify us via 
e-mail: Herb@HerbMarizy.com  or wajschmitt@gmail.com 
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